[bookmark: _GoBack]The February meeting was held at the Bendigo RSL as usual with slightly less members than usual. 21 members and partners were in attendance. We welcomed Ben Ellis for the first-time representing committee. He was most informative with the current status of the claim re hearing impairment. We all trust that this issue can reach a conclusion in the near future as so many of us are currently having to rely on hearing aids. Apart from that nothing to report. As usual all in attendance enjoyed the customary catch up.
